
Signing Ceremony of Japan Grant Aid Project on  

“Integrated Programme for Sustainable Water Resources  

Management in the Lake Urmia Basin” 

 

The signing ceremony of Japan Grant Aid Project on “Integrated 

Programme for Sustainable Water Resources Management in the Lake Urmia 

Basin” was held at the Embassy of Japan in Tehran on 9 March 2016. 

Based on the critical situation of Lake Urmia, Japan Grant Aid Project at 

460 million Japanese Yen, was approved in a Cabinet meeting on 8 March 2016.  

H.E. Ambassador Hiroyasu KOBAYASHI, Mr. Serge NAKOUZI, 

Representative of the Food and Agriculture Organization of the United Nations to 

the Islamic Republic of Iran and H.E. Dr. KALANTARI, Secretary of Urmia Lake 

Restoration National Committee delivered speech in this signing ceremony and 

then Ambassador KOBAYASHI and Mr. NAKOUZI signed the Exchange of 

Notes. 
 

 
Ambassador KOBAYASHI delivering speech 

 

 

 

 
Mr. NAKOUZI delivering speech 



 
Dr. KALANTARI delivering speech 

 

 

 

 
Signing the Exchange of Notes 

 

 

 

 
Photo session after exchanging of Notes 


